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              A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

October  31,  2019 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This week we celebrate                                                              

Dia de los Muertos,                                                      

Halloween,                                                                       

All Saints Day,                                                            

and  All Souls Day.                                                                   

If you have a chance to join                                                 

us for Mass on Friday, please                                                 

stop by the school to see the                                  

Dia de los Muertos altars. 

Student-Teacher-Parent Conferences                                                                                                                              

Conferences for students in the intermediate grades may be requested by teachers or 

parents. Parents will have the opportunity to meet with any intermediate teacher. Please take 

time to consider your conference  request, sign on page 2, and return. There is no  regular 

school during conferences.  

Conferences for students in primary grades, prek-grade 4, will be with the  homeroom             

teachers. Mrs. Wolf will send information home regarding your  conference time on            

November 25th or 26th. 

Stewardship Pledge Cards                                                                                                                   

If you are a St. Vincent de Paul parishioner, you should receive a Stewardship Pledge Card for 

2020 in the mail this week. Please complete  your pledge card and return it as soon as                   

possible. Returning the cards quickly will show Fr. Bill that our school community has a 

strong commitment to the  parish. 

Homeroom Project Envelopes                                                                                                                  

The Homeroom Project donation envelopes are included in the note home packet this week. 

This $10 per child contribution helps cover the expenses of the homeroom projects and goes 

towards  your fundraising commitment. Thank you. 

St. Vincent de Paul School Annual Fund                                                                                            

Please consider a donation to the Annual Fund! 

Thank you for supporting the 6th             graders  camp fundraiser! 

 

Have fun tonight and be safe! 

Tomorrow is All Saints Day.                   

Join us for Mass if you can. 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                                   

With my love and prayers, 

   

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                 

What’s happening?  

November 1                                                                            

 All Saints, Mass 9 am                              

 Students need to be in full dress                        

 uniforms. 

November 4                                                                          

 Picture Retakes                                               

 Return picture packet for retakes. 

November 7    

 School Commission, 7 pm 

November 8                                                                         

 Veterans Day Assembly, 2:15 

November 11    

 No School—Veterans Day 

November 18-22                                                                     

 Thanksgiving Food Drive 

November 19                                                                             

 Operations Christmas Child Shoebox 

 Collection Day  

November 21                                                                           

 Parents Association Meeting                              

 Parish Hall, 7 pm                                              

 Safety Presentation by the Federal Way  

 Police Department 

November 22                                                                          

 Thanksgiving Prayer Service                           

 Church, 10:45 

November 25-27                                                                     

 Conferences 

 

                                          

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

All Saints’ Day Prayer 
 

Dear God, today we rejoice  
in the holy men and women  

of every time and place. 
May their prayers bring us 
Your forgiveness and love. 
We ask this in the name of 

Jesus Christ our Lord.  
  Amen 

 



Student/Parent/ Teacher Conferences for Intermediate Students (grades 5-8) 
I would like to meet with the following teacher(s):       
Please print.  
 
Student __________________________ Teacher________________________ 
 
Student __________________________ Teacher________________________ 
 
Student __________________________ Teacher ________________________ 
 
Student __________________________ Teacher ________________________ 
 
 
Print Parent’s Name ___________________________________ 
 

Evening Mothers and Others Peer Group  
 

Mothers and Others is a peer group that meets to support the needs of parents and all those raising 
children. We do this through social activities, prayer, growing in our faith, and service project. An 
evening Mothers and Others will be starting on November 6. We will meet from 6:30pm to 8pm in 
Room A of the Willenborg Center. The nursery will be open.  

Financial Assistance for 2020-21                                                                                                

The window for applications for Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Grants for 2020-21 

is now open. Go to Fulcrum Foundation, click on Grants & Programs, then Tui-

tion Assistance. Scroll down to the bottom of the page for the apply button. The                   

window for St. Vincent’s closes on December 15th. If you think you might need 

assistance for next year, please apply. 

CYO/Gym Activity Center Guidelines 

With CYO practices starting, this is a good time to remind everyone of the Activity Center Guidelines. 
Please review these with your child. Thanks. 
 
Activity Center—Guidelines for Users 
No one, coaches or players, may enter the gym until the supervisor is present. 
Only team members and coaches may be on the floor during practice times. 
All spectators during practice will sit on the stage area. 
Children who are not practicing with their team must be accompanied by their parents. 
Children may not be in the classrooms behind the stage during practices. 
The supervisor has final authority during any scheduled use of the Activity Center. 
                                                                                                                                                             


